

Meeting Individual Needs

6 October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

School Photographs – Monday 3 November 2025

Lighthouse Photography will be in school on the above day to take children's photographs.

Individual photos will be taken and siblings in school may also have a photograph taken together.

Proof copies of the photographs will be sent to you as soon as they are received by school to allow you to purchase if you wish to do so.

Please complete the form below to indicate if you would like your child(ren) to have their

photograph(s) taken. Please note that if we do not receive consent, your child(ren) will not be able to be photographed. Thank you. Your sincerely **Williams** L Williams** Mrs) Headteacher			
			School Photographs – Monday 3 November 2025
		Child	's Name: Class:
			I would like my child to have their individual photograph taken.
	I would like my child to have their photograph taken with their sibling(s) who attend(s) Haughton School.		
	I <u>do not</u> wish my child to have their photograph taken.		
Signe	d (Parent/Carer) Date:		